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EXTENSIONS AT HOME: 


Can you find any 3D shapes in your house? Can you find cubes, cones, cylinders, or spheres? Draw and label them. Make a shape book and bring it in to share with us! 








*








CALENDAR REMINDERS


June 4- Kindergarten Graduation 10am 


June 11th- Last Day: Early Release 


June Birthdays


Parker- June 3


Avaleigh- June 27 





July Birthdays


Clara- July 2 


Connor- July 4


Delilah- July 14





August Birthdays


John- Aug. 10


Kennedi- Aug. 11


Mason- Aug. 31





Jamison











Spring ISSUE # 36 


May 31, 2019 


June 


U


pg 1


Date: June 19, 2015








Ms. Boudreau’s Home/School Connection


A newsletter connecting home and school environments


� HYPERLINK "http://jenniferboudreau.weebly.com/" \t "_blank" ��http://jenniferboudreau.weebly.com�














WISH LIST


* Baby & Cleaning Wipes


 *Band aids





Thank you!





WEB CONNECTIONS


� HYPERLINK "http://jenniferboudreau.weebly.com" ��http://jenniferboudreau.weebly.com�


Try these sites…


Math- http://www.mathplayground.com/


ELA- http://www.justreadfamilies.org/kids/





Have a web site you like? Email it to me & I’ll share it! 





WHAT ARE WE DOING IN SCHOOL?





Theme:  The Arctic Tundra- Polar Bears Past Bedtime





What’s happening in centers:  Centers continue to offer children a chance to practice and fine-tune many literacy skills. 





What Reading & Writing Skills are being practiced?  Reading and writing continue to be practiced at various times during the day.  An average day in our class offers children opportunities to write morning messages, facts we learned, chapter summaries, and record what we do in centers.  Reading all this writing is very important.  Always ask your child to read/share his/her work with you when it comes home.





What Math skills are being practiced? We have been hard at work with addition and subtraction. 








CONTINUNE TO PRACTICE SIGHT WORDS! 








* This week, we finished learning all about the Arctic Tundra. Ask your child what he/she learned about the animals and the environment found there.  We started our last Magic Tree House book- Polar Bears Past Bedtime. 





�Teacher Note: Kindergarten Promotion is June 4th, but school continues for all students until June 11th. Reminder that June 11th is an Early Release Day. 
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